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Utility work at Agnes Street between Coburg Street and Dufferin 
Street     
January 30, 2023 

Starting the week of January 30, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting some utility work on Agnes Street between 
Coburg Street and Dufferin Street for approximately two weeks. Traffic on Agnes Street will be shifted to create a work area 
for crews to perform the underground utility work which will include saw cutting, some excavation and hydrovaccing.  

One lane in each direction on Agnes Street will remain open and access to Coburg Street and Dufferin Street will be 
maintained at all times. While this work is underway, there will be temporary parking restrictions on both sides of Agnes 
Street. 

All traffic pattern changes and parking restrictions will be well-signed, and traffic control personnel will be on-site when 
required.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the week of January 30, 2023 and 
continuing for approximately two weeks. 

 

 

 

Hours of Work 
 Monday to Friday from 7 am –  8 pm. 

 Saturday from 9 am – 6 pm. 

 
Lane shift and temporary parking restrictions 
will be in effect 24/7  
 

 

Traffic  
Traffic lanes on Agnes Street between 
Coburg Street and Dufferin Street will be 
shifted to create work space. Travel in both 
directions will be maintained. Traffic 
control personnel will be on-site when 
required to assist with crews accessing the 
work area.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from saw 
cutting, hydrovacing and other machinery 
during the day. Crews will also be in the area to 
perform the work, and temporary parking 
restrictions will be in effect. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding while this work is 
underway.  
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